
CITY OF YREKA 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELED 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission meeting scheduled for  
 
February 15, 2012 has been cancelled due to lack of business.  
 
The next meeting of the Yreka Planning Commission be at a Special meeting 
 
scheduled for March 28, 2012 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
        _______________________ 
             Assistant City Manager 
          
         
 
 
Dated:  February 10, 2012 
         


